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From: Jill Konosky {jiH.konoskygmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August26, 2014 11:46AM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel 2014 AUG 29 AN II: LJ3
Subject: PA rule change for CE chiropractic online courses

It is completely inconvenient and unreasonable to limit the amount of CE courses a Doctor of Chiropractic can
take online.
People are able to earn BS and high degrees completely through online courses. It makes no sense that a Doctor
who has completed all educational and board requirements cannot do the same.
There are specific guidelines and time requirements set in place so that online courses are regulated, I see
nothing wrong with a chiropractor using these courses at their own discretion and time commitment to stay
active and current with their CE REQUIREMENTS. It is a serious inconvenience for a busy Doctor to leave a
practice and/or family to attend set seminars and I don’t see the need for that to become regulation.

All other medically based professions can used online courses at their discretion, and it wouldn’t be
discriminatory to say the least if you change only the chiropractic profession. We should be held to the same
standards and any other medical professional.

Sincerely,
Jill Konosky DC

Sent from my iPhone
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